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National Park Service Seeks Input  
for Special Resource Study of Battle of Franklin Sites

(Atlanta)—The National Park Service (NPS) is seeking public input to identify issues and additional 
information that will be needed to prepare a Battle of Franklin Special Resource Study. The intent of the 
Special Resource Study is to evaluate Battle of Franklin related historic resources and present 
management alternatives for their long-term preservation. Potential alternatives may involve 
management by the National Park System, state and local governments, private sector organizations, or 
combinations thereof.  

The study is in the start-up or “scoping” phase of the project. The goal of this phase is to initiate public 
outreach as well as gather information on the related resources and the socioeconomic environment. 
Two open house public meetings have been scheduled.  The first meeting will occur from 5pm to 7pm 
on Tuesday, November 27, 2007, at the Archives Building in Columbia, Tennessee.  A second meeting 
will occur from 5pm to 7pm on Thursday, November 29, 2007, at the Franklin City Hall – Police 
Training Room, in Franklin, Tennessee.  

Open House meetings are intended to provide an informal opportunity for NPS planners and 
stakeholders to share ideas and discuss the project in a relaxed atmosphere.  There will be no formal 
presentation by the NPS. Members of the public are encouraged to stop by at any time during the 2 hour 
meeting.

For more information and to comment on this project, visit the NPS website http://parkplanning.nps.gov. 
Additional information may be requested and written comments submitted by writing to: National Park 
Service, Planning and Compliance Division, ATTN: Tim Bemisderfer, 100 Alabama Street, 6th Floor 
1924 Building, Atlanta, GA 30303. 
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